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From: Jacqueline Jannotta Rothenberg
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 11:24:58 AM


Dear legislators and committee members:


I’ve been a resident of Portland since 2001, and for years I’ve grown accustomed to a vague 
stench in the air on days when dense clouds trap whatever impure substances are floating around 
in the air.  Since there is no reporting on where they emanate from, I can’t even tell you what 
impurities I’m breathing.  This is wrong.  It is unconscionable that ANY day I drive my children to 
school in NW Portland that it even crosses my mind that they shouldn’t go outside for fear of 
breathing pollution.  It is a violation to my very being that I must hold my breath outside at any 
point of any day because of polluting factories or unclean vehicles.  


The BARE MINIMUM we can do as citizens of Oregon and of this planet, is to assure clean air 
(and clean water) for its citizens. So as a legislature, the BARE MINIMUM you can do is to pass 
HB2269 in a move to hold polluting companies accountable for any impurities they put in the air.  
Please do the right thing and pass this bill as a first step to making Oregon a place we are all 
proud to call home.


Thank you -


Jacqueline Rothenberg
2843 NE 13th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97212
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